
FoKG BW 2018 
 

......The Friends of...... 

KENSINGTON GARDENS 
 

Cordially invite you to   

AN OPEN 

MEETING 
 To discuss the future of the gardens and how it can be developed to 

inspire the wider community. 

 
Taking place on 

 

Saturday 21st April 2018  

@ 2.pm 
 
 
 

The afternoon will begin with an informal guided tour around the 
gardens. This will be followed by a 3pm meeting, at St Mary’s RC 
Primary School, for an open discussion and to formalise the setting-
up of the ‘Friends of Kensington Gardens’ volunteer group. 

 
 

Everybody Welcome!  


